
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Financial Services Authority (“FSA”) of the United Kingdom would like to 
alert all recipients that:  

  
PENDLETON AND ASSOCIATES 
HANAKO BUILDING, 
34F 11TH FLOOR, 
6-14-17, 
SHOWA DORI, 
GINZA DISTRICT, 
TOKYO, 
104-0061, 
JAPAN 
  
  
is not authorised under the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 (“FSMA”) 
to carry on a regulated activity in the United Kingdom. Regulated activities 
include, amongst other things, advising on investments and dealing and 
arranging deals in investments ("investments" include stocks and shares). The 
FSA believes that this organisation may be targeting UK customers. We note 
that the firm also has a website, www.pendletonandassociates.com 
  
 
 


